
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Emerald Class have been invited to visit Slade Farm on Tuesday 17th October. 

 

We will be walking to the farm in time to have our lunch at the farm before 

coming back to school. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy 

drinks please). 

 

They will also need to wear suitable outdoor clothing: 

 warm/waterproof coat 

 tracksuit trousers/joggers or trousers (no skirts) 

 School top/jumper 

 wellies/walking boots/trainers (shoes to change into when we get back to 

school) 

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order a school 

packed lunch please fill in and return the below before this Thursday 12th October. 

 

Many thanks, 

Miss Sleep 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Emerald Class – Slade Farm Trip Tues 17th October  

 

My Child is entitled to a free school meal and would like to order a school 

packed lunch 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………….. 

 

Signed………………………………………………….Parent/Carer 

Castle Street 

Stroud 

GL5 2HP 

Telephone  01453 764400 

 

Headteacher  - Debbie Sleep 

 

9th October 2023 

 

 

  


